
TRUSTEE OF PUBLIC & CAMPBELL FUNDS 
 

Attendance:  Nancy Dalzell, Michael Fawcett, Pete Harrison, Barbara Taylor & 
Karen Walter 

 

Date:  December 21, 2022, 8:55am at Allen Brothers 

Pete made a motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  It was seconded 
by Mike and passed unanimously. 

Pete provided a detail of the different accounts.  We are primarily looking at the 
availability of the Campbell fund.   

We recently received a request for the payment of a pair of glasses, approximately 
$464 though Dartmouth.  Karen mentioned that the person is reaching out to 
Westminster Cares to provide a portion of the payment as well.  Barbara made the 
motion to provide $200 to Dartmouth to provide a portion of the payment.  It was 
seconded by Karen and the motion passed. 

Pete will be making a delivery to the household so will get a signed application and a 
copy of the bill for our records.   

Karen reported that she has submitted the article to the Gazette to help educate 
the Westminster community on the Public Funds and Campbell Funds accounts.  We 
are hopeful that this will help with our petition to the Town of Westminster for 
help in funding the Campbell Fund with $3000.  Since our money is used to provide 
help (medical, heat, electric) to the Westminster Community and has been sorely 
reduced due to lack of earned interest, we are hoping this can be a yearly request.  
The petition will require 150 signatures and we’re looking for different ways to 
obtain them by the due date in January. 

We heard back from Westminster Cares.  The provided 30 food baskets to area 
residents during the Holiday.  We helped with a contribution of $500. 

A motion was made by Karen to adjourn at 9:42 AM, it was seconded by Nancy and 
passed by all. 

 


